Kishoge Parents’ Council
2023 Annual General Meeting
Thursday 19th October at 7pm.


Dear Parents/ Guardians,
Firstly, we wish to welcome the parents of first year students to the Parents Association.
It’s AGM time, and you are invited to attend our AGM to be held in the school, on Thursday 19th October at 7pm.
This is an opportunity for new parents/guardians to find out what the Parents’ Council is about and for all other parents an opportunity to hear about our work over the past year.

The AGM is also an opportunity to become part of the 2023/24 Council. 
To get an understanding of the Council and what it entails please read the KCC Parents’ Council Constitution on the Parents Page of the school website.
If you are interested, please complete a nomination form which is available at the school reception or on the Parents Page of the website.
Forms may be submitted in advance at the school reception or brought on the night to the AGM.

For parents who cannot make the AGM but would like to be involved in some way, please send us an email at Kishoge.parentsco@gmail.com and we will contact you.
We look forward to meeting you,

Kind regards,
Kishoge Parents’ Council.
